
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              Price Sensitive Information 
 
 
 
Further to our price sensitive information dated January 27, 2019, this is for information of all 
concerned that January 27, 2019, our Company intimated that one of our tiles production lines 
i.e. Plant # 1 is under maintenance shutdown.  
 
Our Management, after due assessment, feels that the said maintenance/overhaul is going to 
take some more time. Hence, this day, the 18th of March 2019, we submit that the Company will 
announce the resumption of operations in said Plant # 1 as soon as it is ready. 
 
All other plants of tiles and sanitaryware of the Company will be operational as usual.  
        
 
       For RAK Ceramics (Bangladesh) Limited 
 
           
                      Sd/- 
Dated: Dhaka 

March 18, 2019           (Muhammad Shahidul Islam FCS)  
                    Company Secretary 
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